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Subject: Request for school pupils, students to be released from classes and  
 emplyees tob e released from work 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 
from August 24th 2023 to August 27th 2023, the International Jiu-Jitsu Academy e.V. 
(headquartered in 39576 Stendal, Lemgoer Str. 38, Saxony-Anhalt, Germany) is 
organizing the 2nd World Championship in the categories Kumite Shiai, Kata, Pairs 
und Random Attack. The venue is the sporst oft he vocational schools in 39576 
Stendal, Schillerstreet, Sachsen-Anhalt, Deutschland. 
 
With this letter, the Executive Committee of the International Jiu-Jitsu Academy e.V. 
asks, if possible, to release the athlete concerned from teaching for the specified time or 
to grant emplyees paid leave from work upon presentation of this letter. 
 
If you habe any questions about the person who is asking you for release fort he 2nd 
World Championship with this letter or about the letter itself, you can contact us at any 
time on telephone number +491773426260 or by email konni.brasche@web.de to 
record. 
 
We would like to thank you very much for your unterstanding and your support. 
 
With sporty greetings 
 
 
 
Kornelia Brasche 
Treasurer of 
International Jiu-Jitsu Academy e.V. 

International Jiu-Jitsu Academy e.V. 
Geschäftsstelle: Jiu-Jitsu Dojo 
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